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Don’t forget! 

• Send your camper in closed-

toe shoes.  

• Every camper should have 

their own labeled water 

bottle. 

• Please bring the children to 

camp with their swimsuits 

on each Wednesday. 

• Items like lotion/sunscreen/lip 

balm/hand sanitizer/cough 

drops must be kept in the 

office; please do not put 

these types of items in your 

camper’s backpack. 

• Campers are welcome to 

bring items from home to use 

during rest time (blanket, 

stuffed animal, etc.). 

• Curbside drop-off.  Pull up to 

door 3 where you will be 

greeted by camp staff. Use 

the Procare App to sign-in 

your camper(s). 

• Curbside pick-up. Pull up to 

door 3 where you will be 

greeted by a staff person. If 

your vehicle is not displaying 

the camp car sign with your 

camper’s name, you will be 

asked for ID. Your child will 

be called for over a walkie 

talkie. 

Parents and Campers: 
Camp Kingdom Kids begins this 

Monday and we can hardly wait 

for your campers to join us! 

 

We are looking forward to a fun 

summer, with lots of field trips, 

laughter, fun, and chances to 

grow!  

If you have questions or concerns 

about how your camper is doing, 

please contact Laura Trader, 

(mrslauratrader@gmail.com), our 

Explorer Team Lead. Here’s to a 

great summer! 

 

-The Explorers Team 

Mrs. Trader 

This week’s Wednesday Acitivity: 
. 

WEDNESDAY 

MORNING 

AFTERNOON 

 

Castle Park (Rochester) 

Soldiers Field Pool (Rochester) 

Wear camp t-shirt and your swimsuit. Bring a towel.. 

Campers who are not 4 before June 1st will stay on 

campus for afternoon water fun and a rest time.  
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Please label all  

of your camper’s  

belongings!! 
George 
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